
Lake Central High School Fieldhouse Open for Walking on Monday and Wednesday 

Evenings 

Lake Central School Corporation will permit access to the fieldhouse for walking on Monday and 

Wednesday evenings from 7PM to 9PM from November 13, 2023 through March 20, 2024. 
There will be no walking on school holidays, during winter break (12/25/23 through 01/07/24) or 
any other days when school is not in session. 

Visitors should park in the front parking lot of the high school near the pool and enter through 

Door C. When you enter door C, turn right and sign in prior to entering the fieldhouse. Walkers 

will be asked to sign an injury waiver upon entering the facility for the first time. 

Please contact Lake Central Administration Offices at (219)365-8507 with any questions. 


